
The New Earth at The Year 2023

Part 3


Everywhere everyone is preparing for Earth’s Big Shift to The New Earth. 
Right now, the extraterrestrials have increased their amount of new contacts and 
the UFO landings that occur on Earth. Many different good and nice 
extraterrestrials are helping to let people and animals know: “We are about to 
help you all with Earth’s Big Shift”. It is all about trying to change our 
consciousness, just a little bit, to be open for the changes coming with the Big 
Shift. 


Sadly, there are also negative extraterrestrials, that don’t want us to grow 
spiritually and move to The New Earth, where we would be safe and protected 
from them. Some of the world’s governments have contact with the “wrong” 
kind of extraterrestrials. Those governments like to exploit the extraterrestrial’s 
knowledge and technology for their own huge benefits, not knowing that by 
doing this, they are selling out themselves and bits of humanity. We can slow 
this down and even work against this with any level of Universal White Time 
Healing or Board of Knowledge. 


I have prepared a document for a “Day or Week Schedule” for working with 
this Earth, The Big Shift and The New Earth. Of course, you have to be a 
practitioner of Universal White Time Healing or Board of Knowledge, on any 
level or with any Board knowledge, to be able to use the document and perform 
the work I am referring to. But, of course, anyone else can help in their own way 
with good thoughts, healing, prayers, etc. They, the people without these kinds 
of education, can use the Sign that I have added in this document, see below.


I just want to say one thing, don’t worry about anything. Everything is going to 
be okay for everyone on Earth. The light will always prevail, because even the 
smallest candle can light up the darkest room. 


Next time I will come back with some nicer facts and news from The New 
Earth. It was just that I felt that these things had to be said now.    


Sign for Anyone 





Big Hugs from Channie   


